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Week Ending 12-4-22 

INCIDENTS: 

11-28-22 
 
At 1325hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1939 for a welfare on a citizen on 
S Washington St. 
 
At 1500hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1940 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1619hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1941 for a disabled vehicle on N. 
Monroe St.  
 
11-29-22 
 
At 0658hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1942 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. Clay St. 
 
At 1101hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1943 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
  
At 1457hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1945 for a report of a barking dog 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1719hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1946 for a report of a parking 
complaint on E. Adams St.  
 
11-30-22 
 
At 0004hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1947 to assist another agency on 
Wooster Rd. 
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At 0045hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1948 for a report of a mental at a 
residence on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 0753hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1949 for a report of found property 
on E. Clinton St  
 
At 1341hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1950 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1519hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1951 to check the welfare on 
residence on Bob White Lane. 
 
At 2131hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1952 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 2234hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1953 for a report of a theft on N. 
Washington St.  
 
12-01-22 
 
At 0001hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1954 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0005hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1955 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0116hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1956 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0142hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1957 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0224hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1958 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0340hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1959 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0513hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1960 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0620hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1961 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 



At 0637hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1962 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1414hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1963 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St.  Arrested was Christopher Robinson, age 43, of Dover 
for theft. 
 
At 2013hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1965 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St.  Arrested was Anissa Goudy, age 49, of Coshocton for 
theft. 
 
12-02-22 
 
At 1641hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1968 for a report of juvenile 
problems at a residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1705hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1969 for a disturbance at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1903hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1970 for a report of a female 
walking on the street on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 2120hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1971 for a disturbance at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2214hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1972 for a report of a theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
12-03-22 
 
At 1457hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1973 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2044hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1974 for a report of a 911 hang up 
call at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2302hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1975 for a report of a 911 hang up 
call at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
12-04-22 
 
At 0312hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1976 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s Office on E. Adams St.  
 
At 1259hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1977 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St.  



 
At 1809hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1978 for an alarm at a business on 
Glen Dr. 
 
At 2010hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1979 for a theft at a business on 
S. Washington St. Arrested was Fraklin Stoffer, Age 59, of Canton for theft.  
 
 
Accidents: 
 
11-29-22 
 
At 1359hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1944 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash on S. Clay St.  A report was filed. 
 
12-01-22 
 
At 1618hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1964 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
12-02-22 
 
At 1150hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1966 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
At 1159hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1967 for a one vehicle non injury 
crash on S Clay St. A report was filed. 


